
 

 

 

                           

 

                                   

 

                                    Christmas has started happening in Pearl class this week !         

We have now successfully allocated parts for our Christmas Concert which will take place in 
the church . I have been really proud of all the children in Pearl Class who have been busy 
learning narrator words and practising their singing parts. We have pencilled in a few dates 
when we will be walking to the church to practise, and the first one may be on Monday once 
we have had confirmation .Please keep watch of the weather and ensure that your child 
comes to school with suitable outdoor clothing  on Monday – thank you .  

 

We have also been busy making our Christmas tree decorations to sell on our Christmas 
stall.   All the children are developing and practising their sewing skills and thank you for our 
adult helpers too .The children are very much looking forward to selling their items .but as 
yet, they haven’t decided on a price.  

 

                       

                                                                                      Mrs Moncrieff  

WORD OF THE WEEK 
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